
 

 

Visit to Showa Gakuin Elementary School 
 
 

 The purpose of this visit is, through activities with Japanese pupils using both English and 
Japanese, to deepen your understanding of Japanese culture and society as well as to contribute to 
international understanding in local communities. This is a very rare opportunity to see what Japanese 
elementary school is like. 
 
 Date & Time: Friday, July 3, 10:40-14:30 
 Venue: Showa Gakuin Elementary School (15 mins from Ichikawa Station by bus) 
 Activities: Oral presentation in Japanese, etc. 
 
Requirements: 
- A basic level of Japanese proficiency 
- A good proficiency in English 
 
Cost: 
- Free 
- Transportation costs will be reimbursed by the IEC at later date. 
- Lunch will be provided by the school. 
 
Notes: 
- Before visiting, you are required to participate the following preparation sessions. In these sessions, 

you will read and write a letter to the pupils. 
• Friday, June 12, 10:40-12:10 
• Friday, June 27, 10:40-12:10 

- In addition to these sessions, you are asked to prepare a powerpoint presentation in Japanese.  
- Once you decide to participate, withdrawal cannot be tolerated. It causes the pupils a lot of troubles. 

Please take your participation seriously. 
 
Capacity:  
- 10 students 
- Priority will be given to those who have never registered for Kenshu course. 
- Due to the limit of the budget, students living in Ichikawa will be given a priority. 
 
Registration: 
- Fill out the form and hand it in to the International Student Section 
- Deadline: Monday, May 25, 14:00 (Sharp) 
 
Inqury: 

Kazuhiro Yonemoto 
kaz.isc@tmd.ac.jp 


